
2015-2016  Columbiette Officers

President  Pat Keegan                   862-268-4176   
Past Pres      Mary Ann Stanek           973-702-7610
Vice Pres.  Miriam Montagne           201-230-1373
Secretary  Maureen Fiore                973-579-5293
Fin. Sec.  Colleen Testa                 973-579-3452
Treasurer      Carol Strand                   973-300-1948
Sentinel   Amy Keegan                  973-919-6951

Auxiliary 7784 Council 7784
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  Knights of Columbus Officers

GK...................SK Deacon Tom Sullivan

Deputy  GK......... SK Tom Hudak
Spiritual Adviser.........SK .Deacon Al Kucinski
Chancellor.................. SK Mike O’Connor

Financial Secretary.....Doug Modrow
Treasurer...................Bill Spichiger
Recorder...................Jim McDonald
Warden.....................SK Bob Tiscornia 

112

The
Don Bosco Crier

T

 Volume Xll Issue 9 June  2016

    

Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  973-383-4560
 57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860   

Dear Sister Columbiettes,

     I can’t believe this is my last newsletter until the fall. I hope 
everyone enjoyed this year as much as I did. It was a pleasure 
working with everyone.

The Western Chapter meeting on May 4th went off 
without a hitch. We hosted the major degree and the meeting. 
There were about 30 members making their major degree. Out 
of that amount, 15 were from our auxiliary. Congratulations to 
all who made their major degree. Also, thanks to all who 
helped set up and clean up as well as participate.

We hosted the Migrant Ministry Dinner on Sunday May 
15, 2016. There was a little miscommunication and not many 
people came. Thanks to all who set up and worked this 
ministry. 

Don’t forget State Convention is June 24-26. It will be 
exciting to see all the item donated to the less fortunate. The 
whole weekend will be fun. I hope to see a lot of you there.

May 1st was a wonderful may crowning in Mary’s 
garden. Also, on May 1st, many Columbiettes joined the 
Knights celebrate their 35th anniversary.

May 21st was our annual flea market. The weather was 
threatening all day but it ended up being a pretty good day.

For our June meeting please remember to bring in the 
back packs, bathroom bags and can tops. Also, everyone 
bring appetizers, finger foods or desserts for our end of year 
social.

May the angels in heaven protect and guide us all.

Pat Keegan
  

peppermintpattycake@centurylink.net

MICHE 
One bag, Endless 

possibilities 
Catherine Testa, 

 Miche Representative   
               973-670-1695               
                                                        

                                
 miche_chic@live.com

 

The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with 
the exception of  June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to 
the Editor by the 20th of each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure 
that information is accurate.

 Nicky T's
Hot Dogs,

Sandwiches, 
Pizza and More!
  (973) 300-4500 

callto:+1973-670-1695
mailto:miche_chic@live.com
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Susan Kadar
The Kerwick Family

The repose of the soul of Helen  Heaney  
 (Mary Ann Stanek’s  sister) 

  Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)
Roberta Treptau( sister of Connie Pyne)

Stephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)
Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 

Louise and Geoff  Crann     
Rosemary Woodring (Sister Columbiette)
Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)

Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of
 Susan and Jim Bodnar)

The Veliz Family
Michael Palumbo

Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)
Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)

    Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie Palazzo)
Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)

Repose of the soul of Antoinette Giannetto
 (mother of Maria Coranoto) 

Amy Keegan 
Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
Laurie Gallant

The Family of Dan Coranoto
Mildred Bugge
Carol Strand
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Calendar of Events

June

6th Auxiliary Meeting and 
End of Year Social

7pm St. Joseph's CC

Please bring a finger food or dessert to 
share!

24-26 State Convention

July and August
No Meeting!

August

Sussex County Fair and Horse-show
(The Fair)

 August 5- August 14th 

See you at the Fair!

 

 
 

  

Sussex County Fair and Horse-show
(The Fair)

 August 5- August 14th 

See you at the Fair!

    June is the last meeting of this year!

Remember to bring:

1.  Filled backpacks

2.  Toiletry Bags

3. Can tabs

4. A finger food or dessert to share.
               

            5.  If you have not been at a meeting, please       
    come and renew old friendships at this meeting!

 Check out our websites  ---  
  kofc7784.orgkofc7784.org  

    
              donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.comdonboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com

  www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.comwww.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com

http://kofc7784.org/
http://www.squirettes-marysangels.weebly.com/
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